
BISM student council and class
reps have paid a visit to Bahyaa
hospital for treatment and early
detection of cancer. They were
able to experience GEMS jewels
of kindness and empathy as they
donated the money that they
have raised from different charity
events, visited the cancer fighters,
and learnt about the hospital
volunteering program to support
cancer patients.

BISM UNIVERSITY FAIR 

The university fair is part
of the student counselling
program at BISM to help
students choose the most
suitable subjects for their
career of choice. More
than 20 universities were
invited to give our
students full information
about the different career
opportunities available
nowadays. All universities
provided full information
about universities'
requirements, and the
special offers they have
for BISM students.

Baheya Hospital Visit
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The final primary Student
councils and class reps
meeting in the first term
turned into a pizza party! A
thank you meeting for their
support, help and voice.
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ANGLO- SAXONS DAY


To celebrate their learning about the
Anglo- Saxons, the Year 4 students took
part in an Anglo-Saxon themed day last
week. Children got creative and came
to school wearing Anglo-Saxon style
clothes and invited other year groups to
visit their display of artefacts. They also
cooked honey shortbread together
using ingredients that were available to
the Anglo- Saxons. The day ended with
a feast of Anglo- Saxon types of food, so
definitely no doughnuts, chocolate or
pizza! 
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VICTORIANS ROLE
PLAY

Year 5 proudly displayed the work they completed this term.
There were diary entries from children who endured terrible
days in school or in a workhouse.
Year 5 learned the difference between how students were
treated then compared to now. They got to spend some time
experiencing what Victorian schools were like. They had to
write on slates and tried to avoid wearing the Dunce’s hat.
Year 5 presented a fantastic assembly that included freeze
frames and different acting scenes depicting a typical day in
a Victorian classroom and workhouse for assembly. They then
wrapped it up with the Victorian song that they have been
practising. 
Well done everyone!

A trip to the family park was
one of our students' favourite
occasions with us. plenty of
entertainment, activities, zoo
animals, education, and most
importantly, family bonding
and enjoyment.

Y2 TRIP TO FAMILY
PARK 
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FRENCH DELF EXAMINATION 
Last April, 18 students took the French Delf examination. Delf stands for: Diplôme d'Etudes
en Langue Française and they are official diplomas awarded by the French Ministry of
Education to certify candidates' proficiency in French. They are not compulsory in the
British curriculum but are an opportunity for the students to extend their knowledge in
the target language.
Students have been waiting for their certificates for many months and we finally received
them last week from the French Institute.
We are all happy to celebrate their great dedication and achievement.
A huge well done to the students who took A1.1 Prim: Reyansh Singh, Yassin Mohamed,
Jodie Mohamed, Yehia Wael, Habiba Ahmed, Aisha Ahmed, Yusuf Doha, Mariam Faisal,
Mohamed Wael, Tamara Hossam, Lalee Karim, Haneen Eslam, Lilian Walid and A1 Junior:
Abdullah Sherif, Mohamed Mostafa, Sara Mohamed, Hana Zeyad, Waad Ali.
Encore Bravo!

DECEMBER 12TH 2022

Year 4 students enjoyed a trip to
Fagnoon where they took part in some
activities that supported their learning
about the Anglo-Saxons. They were able
to make clay pots by hand, experienced
weaving and made bread. The location
of Fagnoon is within a farm, so the
students were also able to observe
farmers collecting crops by hand and
saw some of the animals that lived
there. Life for the Anglo-Saxons was
certainly harder than our life today!


